
 

Announcement from the Board of Directors of the 
Springfield Area Parent Child Center 

 

Long Time Executive Director of the Springfield Area Parent Child 
Center, Betty Kinsman, to Retire in February 2014 

Betty Kinsman has led the Springfield Area Parent Child Center as its Executive 

Director for all of its 22 years.  Her strong leadership for these years has enabled 

SAPCC to move forward and grow with our communities, adding programs and 

services throughout the years to meet the needs of families.  Her fiscal acuity has 

made possible the expansion of programs and construction of a building to 

adequately house those programs.  Her leadership as director of this 

center manifests itself in low staff turnover.  Betty is known for her dedication to 

children and families, her gracious and modest demeanor to everyone and in all 

that she does for the people of our communities.  She is fair, thoughtful, dedicated 

and knowledgeable and will be greatly missed.   We wish Betty all the best for a 

happy retirement.  

 

Amy Hill, Chair of the Board 


